
Interesting Newspaper Account
From 1948 Gives Insight About

A.K. Mozumdar and
The Camp He Built

Following is a true typewritten copy of a story appearing in the
Crestline Courier newspaper giving a good introduction to A.K.
Mozumdar and Camp Mozumdar. This copy was made shortly after
the article appeared - typewritten, of course, because this was many
years before copy machines. This copy is courtesy of Rolf Solstad,
grandson of William Lodge, Camp Mozumdar architect and personal
friend of Mozumdar.












